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Petra Rangel

From: Andrew Thulin <ajthulin.mdm@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 11:58 PM

To: PCD Hearings

Cc: Meggan Herington

Subject: Request To Comment On P235

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Good evening, Sir/Ma'am! 

 

I have received notice of a Planning Commission Hearing tomorrow morning at 9am.  I wish to provide comments, and 

the notice says to email the project manager/planner at this email. 

 

Please advise if you require anything else. 

 

Very Respectfully, 

 

Andrew Thulin 

801-865-2552 


